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  Department Board Report    Meeting Date_1-27_2025

MISSION: The mission of Italy ISD is to maintain a safe and caring environment by partnering with families 
and the community to inspire lifelong learning for intellectual and personal success for all students.

VISION: Italy ISD will be a district that sees every child and creates a diverse learning environment to 
prepare them for an ever-changing world.

Department:  Technology
Executive Director of Technology:  Michael Steinmetz
Date: 1/27/2025

Celebrations:     2nd Semester is here.

Upcoming events/activities:    

Dear School Board Members,

We are grateful for your continued interest and unwavering support, which have been critical as we 
navigate the complexities of digital education. As we progress through 2nd half of the school year, we 
are pleased to report that everything is progressing smoothly. Ensuring that both students and staff 
have access to the necessary technological resources remains a top priority for us, as it is vital for their 
academic success. 

Your steadfast support is truly invaluable and plays a central role in the success of our department. We 
are actively preparing to meet any future needs and are committed to delivering reliable, efficient, and 
innovative technology solutions that continue to support the growth and development of our school 
community.

As we move past the midpoint of the school year, we recognize that testing is fast approaching, and it's 
essential for us to stay focused on meeting the academic expectations for all our students. Our team has 
been actively preparing for this critical period, ensuring that our students have the support, resources, 
and guidance they need to succeed. We are committed to creating a positive and motivating 
environment to help them perform at their best during the upcoming assessments. By staying proactive 



        

and aligned with educational goals, we are confident that our students will be well-prepared to face the 
challenges of the coming tests and achieve success.

As the school year progresses, we are entering an important phase where year end assessments are 
coming up, and it's vital that we remain focused on preparing our students. We have been laying the 
groundwork to ensure that all expectations are met, with dedicated support in place to guide each 
student toward success. Our educators are committed to providing the necessary feedback and 
encouragement to help students stay on track as we prepare for the next steps in their academic 
journey.

Once again, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your enduring support.

Michael Steinmetz
Executive Director,
Technology Department


